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Wednesday 28th February 2024 

World Maths Day 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are writing to inform you of an exciting day on the calendar for staff and pupils of Sacred Heart 
– World Maths Day. This is a day to celebrate Maths and its importance in everyday life. This year, 
we intend to celebrate World Maths Day by dressing up in anything 'number related' on Friday 
22nd March. We are asking that for this, you bring in a chocolate donation, such as an Easter 
egg, ready for our Easter Bingo, which will be on Wednesday 27th March (more details to follow).  
 
This year we would like to invite our pupils to come dressed as anything Maths or number related. 
This may be a clock, sporting kits, a calculator or anything else you can think of! Please do not feel 
the need to go to any great expense with the costume- the children can be as creative as possible 
and we will be celebrating their creativity and home-made ideas as a school. The day will also be 
a chance to complete fun and exciting Maths activities that will challenge and engage the children. 
 
Take a look at a few ideas that we have seen: 
 

 
 
 
We look forward to seeing what unusual costumes the children can come up with! 
 
Many thanks, 
 
 
Mrs Elcome 
Y2 Teacher and Maths Coordinator 
 
 


